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Summary:

The Ministry's Secretary-General reports a conversation with the South Korean
Ambassador in which the latter invited the Minister to visit South Korea, inquired if the
Dutch would like to open an Embassy in Seoul, and expressed intent to expand ties, to
all of which the Secretary-General gave a noncommittal reply.
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